
 

  

 

Dear ACS Families,  

As May comes to an end and we welcome the month of 

June, please make sure you follow our new calendar on 

the ACS website.  There is truly a lot going on.  In 

addition to the end of year activities, we are in full gear 

with planning for the summer months.  Our maintenance 

plan includes painting three classrooms and replacing the 

ceiling tiles as well.  We just had major cement work 

done near our aftercare entrance and YES we are 

replacing the door bell!   Our SMART board for sixth 

grade is ordered, Professional Development days are 

planned and we are busy planning out our 2018-2019 

school calendar which will be sent home with the 

summer reading list by Monday.  

These are our grade assignments for next year:             

Pre-Kinder. – Mrs. Cuff                Kinder. – Mrs. Derevenska                    

First – Miss Hucul                          Second – Mrs. Lawrence       

Third – Mrs. Cooper                      Fourth – OPEN                                 

Fifth – Mrs. Billy                             Sixth – Mr. Wythe         

Seventh – Mrs. Vattelana           Eighth – Mrs. Pickering 

We want to wish Miss. Salamon the very best as she 

embarks on her new journey.  We also want to 

congratulate Miss. Hucul on her wedding this Sunday, 

June 3rd.  God watch over our teachers and their lives. 

 Our summer hours: Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thursday 9:00am to 1:00pm and evening 
tours by appointment – call Mrs. Shumny 732-
343-0750.   

 
As you can tell things are not slowing down at ACS!  
Please call the office if you have any questions or concerns.            

                                                                                                         

God Bless, Mrs. Shumny                                                                                                             
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[Date] 

 

                           HIGH PRIORITY                                                 
1. WE ARE BACK TO WAITING ON THE PLAYGROUND 
UNTIL 8:15AM.  THE BELL RINGS AND WE WALK 
INSIDE FOR PRAYERS AT 8:20 SHARP. 

2. FACTS TUITION SYSTEM: ALREADY BEING SETUP - 
CHECK YOUR EMAIL.  YOU MUST SELECT YOUR 
PLAN.  NOTE THIS SETUP IS FOR THE 2018-2019 
SCHOOL YEAR AND PAYMENTS START IN AUGUST.  

3. OUR PRE-K AND FIFTH GRADE ARE FILLING UP 
QUICKLY – THANK YOU FOR THE REFERRELS AND 
PLEASE INVITE A FRIEND TO CALL OR STOP BY.  WE 
ARE EAGER TO SHOW THEM OUR SCHOOL! 

                   IMPORTANT DATES 

6/4 ACS FIELD DAY – WEAR GYM CLOTHES                                                               

6/5 DRESS DOWN $3, 7TH&8TH DINNER 7:00PM                                                            

6/8 8:45 LITURGY FOR SISTERS AND PRESENTATION 

BACK AT SCHOOL                                                                 

6/9  8TH GRADE GRADUATION 9:00 AM                        

6/11 KINDERGARTEN 12:30 DISMISSAL – GRAD 7PM        

6/12 END OF 4TH MARKING PERIOD, PRE-K STEPPING 

UP CEREMONY 10:00 AM                                                  

6/13   12:30 DISMISSAL                                                      

6/14 SCHOOL PICNINC- WARREN PARK              

6/15,6/18 12:30 DISMISSAL                                                

6/18 AWARDS CEREMONY AT 10:00 AM             
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Road to Graduation:  
Alexander Ferrer 

 
Alexander has been a student at ACS since fifth grade. He 

participates in Safety Patrol, Food Club, Sr. Stackers, 
Altar Server, and Yearbook.  Alex is quiet at first, but has 
a funny sarcastic and good natured personality.  Alex is 
going to Perth Amboy Vo-Teach High School and we at 
ACS truly wish him the very best!  This is what Alex says 

the following about ACS: 
 

What is your favorite memory from your time at ACS? 
My favorite memory at ACS is when we took a tour of 
Perth Amboy. We got to learn about my city’s history and 
got to take a group picture at the Perth Amboy sign. 
 
What is your favorite subject at school and why?  
My favorite subject at school is Social Studies. I like S.S. 
because I like to learn about all the wars that have 
happened in the world’s history. It’s pretty interesting to 
know about these facts.  
 
What was your favorite class trip you've taken at ACS? 
When we visited the Statue of Liberty and Ellis Island. 
The Statue of Liberty is a symbol of freedom in this 
country. It is also the first statue you see when you arrive 
to the United States. Knowing that Ellis Island is where 
most of America’s immigrants are from is pretty amazing. 
 
What are your most proud of?  
What I am most proud of is the improvements I have 
made. These improvements let me pass all of my classes. 
I also am proud of the amount of friends I have made. 
They are the friends I have had since fifth grade. We’ve 
come a long way and now we are going to different high 
schools and will meet new friends. 
 

CLUBS: All clubs are done for this school year!                 

FSA CORNER!                                                           
Graduation is a week away – Please make sure you know 

your work schedule! 
 

  Road to Graduation: 
Nicholas Estok 

 
Nick’s been at ACS since fifth grade. Nick is a very outgoing, 

talkative and friendly student.  He does well academically and 
participates in Safety Patrol, Altar Server, Food Club, Yearbook, 
and Student Council.  Nick is a true friend to all who know him 
and will do very well in high school.  He will be attending Perth 

Amboy Vo-Tech High School and they are lucky to have him.  
Nicholas says the following about ACS: 

What was your favorite class trip you've taken at ACS? 
 My favorite class trip had to be the Statue of Liberty. I was in 
6th grade when I went on this trip, we were learning a lot about 
the statue and we also went to Ellis Island. 
 
What advice can you share with the 7th graders as they prepare 
for their last year at ACS? 
 I would say to enjoy the time you have with each other. You 
never know next year as your best friends might be going to a 
different high school. Also try to get good grades, because some 
schools actually do look at them. 
 
Looking back, what would you tell your Kindergarten self?  
I would tell myself to have fun and enjoy the time being 
younger, as there are many things get harder with age, many 
things including math. 

 
What are you most proud of?  
I most proud of the friends I’ve made. I never thought I would 
find friends that I would like to keep from this school going into 
the next. 

 

 
 

 

 More ACS pictures and articles on our facebook page! 


